
  

 
 
11th January 2019 
        
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Rock Band Club 
 
Due to the success of Rock Band Club in the Autumn term I am pleased to inform you that it 
will continue for the Spring term. Rock Band is being offered as an after-school activity by 
Graham Young of Leeds Guitar Studio. 
 
The Club will run from 3.00-4.00pm on Tuesdays, starting 22nd January. There will be eleven 
sessions at a cost of £2.50 per session (£27.50 for the term). Students in receipt of Pupil 
Premium, not currently having subsidised instrumental lessons, can take part in all eleven 
sessions for £10. 
 
Rock Band will be performing at the Spring Concert on Tuesday 9th April at 7pm in the Main 
Hall. Further information will be available nearer the time. 
 
To book a place for your child please sign and complete the form below and return to Mrs 
Brady as soon as possible. Payment will need to be made in advance of the first session via 
Parentpay. 
 
Please contact Mrs Brady with any queries, 
 
Best Wishes, 

 
 
Mrs P Brady 
Curriculum Leader for Music 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Rock Band Booking Form – Spring Term 
 

Student Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………… Form: ………………… 
 

 We understand there is a cost for this Club (£27.50) for the term 

 We require a Pupil Premium place: not currently receiving subsidised instrumental 

lessons 

 We understand our child needs to attend regularly and behave accordingly 

 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): ………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 


